Will W.

American Indian Graduate Center



1610 East Seventh Street Tucson, Arizona 85719 (602) 621-7989

July 22, 1994

Nita Cochran
Assistant to the Principal Chief
Cherokee Nation
P.O.Box 948
Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74465

Dear Ms. Nita Cochran:

I appreciate this opportunity to follow up on my previous request for Chief Mankiller to honor us by accepting the position of Honorary Co-Chair of our American Indian Scholarship Fund. I am faxing a copy of the letter I sent in December of 1993. And a zerox copy of our brochure.

I am aware, sadly, that Chief Mankiller will not be seeking re-election-that has no influence on our request. Chief Mankiller is a respected National Indian leader regardless of whether or not she holds an office.

As a member of the Cherokee Nation and an Indian educator I would appreciate any help you can gives us.

Sincerely,

Glenn Johnson

American Indian Graduate Center

602.621-1989